
 
 

Jersey Central Power & Light 
Residential Appliance Rebate Program 

FAQ’s 
 

Q: When is JCP&L’s Appliance Rebate program launching? 

A: Rebates for qualifying ENERGY STAR® certified appliances will be available beginning July 1, 2021 

for appliances purchased on July 1, 2021 or later.   Customers that purchase appliances prior to July 

1, 2021 should apply to New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program by visiting www.njcleanergy.com. 

Q: What rebates will be available through the Appliance Rebate program? 

A:  Rebates will be available to JCP&L residential customers who purchase qualifying ENERGY STAR 

certified clothes washers, clothes dryers, refrigerators, air purifiers, room air conditioners, 

dehumidifier, and heat pump water heaters. 

Rebates will be at the same amount currently offered by New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program. 

Q: How do I apply for an appliance rebate through JCP&L?  

A: Customers may complete and submit a rebate application that will be available at 

www.energysaveNJ.com for purchases of qualifying ENERGY STAR certified appliances made 

on/after July 1, 2021. 

 

 

http://www.energysavenj.com/

